09/05/2017

Dear Parents & Guardians of 3rd, 4th & 5th grade students:

ARAGON’S ANNUAL CHEERLEADING CAMP WILL BE HELD
September 11, 2017– September 15, 2017
2:25 pm to 4:15 pm.
CHEERLEADING CAMP IS OPEN TO STUDENTS IN 
3RD, 4TH, & 5TH GRADE

Students who participate in camp may try out for the Aragon Cheerleading Team.  If your child makes the Cheerleading Team, they will also be a member of the Aragon Alligator Choir. During Cheerleading Camp, students will be taught one cheer (copy attached), cartwheel, forward roll and jump. Students are allowed to do any challenging stunts for extra points such as a round off, splits, etc.   Final selections will be based on the highest, averaged score obtained from the attached sheet.  I have also included approximate prices for cheerleading uniforms.  

These are the only dates for cheerleading tryouts for the 
2017-2018 school year!
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Parents are not allowed to be in the room or hallways for training camp or tryouts.  There will be a judging panel for tryouts which does not include me.  All students are asked to go home after they have completed their tryout.  Please pick your child up on time after practice at the front of the building.  

Signed permission slips are due no later than Monday, September 11, 2017!

If your child would like to participate in Cheerleading Camp and tryouts, please sign and return the bottom portion of this letter by Monday, September 11, 2017.  Feel free to contact me at (719) 382-1340.  

Musically yours,


Gwen Rapp
Music Teacher
Aragon Elementary School



Please cut and return the bottom portion of this letter:


YES! My child ___________________________________ has permission to participate in the Aragon Elementary Cheerleading Camp tryouts at Aragon Elementary School.  I hereby assume all of the risks of his/her participating in this activity.  I acknowledge that this activity may involve physical exertion and I hereby consent to have my child receive medical treatment which may be deemed advisable in the event of injury, accident and/or illness.

TEACHER: _________________________________________GRADE:___________________
PARENT NAME: ______________________________________________________________
PARENT SIGNATURE: _________________________________________________________
PARENT PHONE NUMBER(S):__________________________________________________
EMERGENCY CONTACT NAME: ________________________________________________
EMERGENCY CONTACT PHONE NUMBER(S):____________________________________
September 5, 2017


FROM:	Mrs. Rapp, Music Teacher

TO:		Parents & guardians of 3rd, 4th & 5th grade students

RE:		Costs - Cheerleading Uniform

All students may purchase their cheerleader shoes from Wal-Mart or any store that provides cheerleader shoes.  The color of the cheerleader shoes should be white and may include the color changing tabs. The cost of the shoes is not included in the price list below.

Kelly green v-neck shell\emblem	$ 18.00 	
2 New style pom-poms			$ 23.00
White body suit				$ 23.00
Kelly green six pleat skirt		$ 36.00 
Cheerleader socks		           	$ 5.00 (1 pair)
Shipping/handling				$ 15.00 
Total amount				$120.00	


Please provide payment in cash or money order to Mrs. Rapp by Friday, September 29, 2017.   We are not allowed to accept checks.  We apologize for any inconvenience. 

If there are any questions, contact me at (719) 382-1340.

Student’s name_________________ Teacher’s Name___________    Grade_________

Thank you for your support.

Musically yours,



Mrs. Rapp




